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ICE Committee Minutes
April 14, 2009 -- 10AM – EIT 208
Present: Mary Ray, Wyoming Rossett, Lisa Arkell,  Lucas Simmons, Julie Smith, Angie de Braga, Lynne Owens, Yong Pratt, Jeannie Rosenthal
Not present: Tracy Shane, Karen Dannehl, Joyce Shaw, Amber Overholser, Jacqueline Lemback, Pat Warren

1.
Tumble Words: Ellen Hopkins, New York Times Best Selling Author

ICE, the Western Folklife Center and Elko High School will partner to bring Ellen to Elko on May 7th.  She will speak at Elko High at 9:30 am in the Centennial Gymnasium, provide a writing workshop at 1pm in GBC Health Sciences 107 and will present a reading from her books at 7pm in GBC GTA 130 (IAV as well).  All events are open to the public and free of charge.
2. 

MLK I Have a Dream Empowerment Project (Feb. 23-26, 2009) Final Wrap-up

ICE has funding left from the Nevada Humanities grant and has received an extension for the project until May 31.  The speaker/event must address American history in some capacity.  Lynne Owens has conducted research on possible speakers/events and has found a film Trouble the Water, which was a Sundance Film Festival winner.  There is a possibility of showing the film and having one or more of the filmmakers come to GBC to speak about it.  Lynne will find out costs and dates.
3. 

2010 Film Festival

A sub-committee is being formed to assess the current structure of the film festival and discuss potential foreign films.  There is increasing interest in the festival – people have already forwarded titles of films they’d like to see.  The first meeting of the sub-committee will be April 30th at 10am.  Jeannie will reserve a room.
4. 
Spring 2009 Retreat/Strategic Planning

The ICE Committee will meet noon-5pm on May 1 to conduct strategic planning for the next 3-5 years.  It will be hosted off campus by Mary Ray (potluck lunch).  Directions and more information will be provided at a later date.  Jeannie will facilitate the meeting.
5.
Ruby Mountain Chamber Orchestra

The Orchestra will rehearse at noon on Aug. 13 in the GBC Theatre – it is free and open to the public.  They will then present a children’s concert at 1pm, which is also free and open to children in the community.  On Aug. 14, they will perform an evening concert in the GBC Theatre, with the admission price to be determined.  ICE feels this is a great community partnership.
6.

New Business

Julie Embry contacted ICE about working with her and community members to present a cultural fair in June for Juneteenth Day (6/19).  Jeannie will contact her for more information and, depending on information provided, will call a special ICE meeting later in April to meet with Julie.
Perpetual Motion Dance Studio will hold its annual performance on May 15 & 16.  The theme will be “Around the World” and any ICE members who would like to volunteer to help out should contact Yong.

7.

Meeting adjourned 11:10 am
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